2024 AGM Report for the SE Region

The Southeast Region has an average membership of 250.

This year, we have represented Clan Henderson Society at 15 Scottish Games. We
hope to add several more Highland Games to our calendar in 2025.

The 2024 Annual General Meeting in Charleston SC, coinciding with the
Charleston Scottish Games, will mark our final event for 2024. We look forward to
ending the year by hosting the Clan Henderson Society 2024 AGM.

Additionally this year, two Highland Dancers and four Drummers from the
Southeast, have been awarded Youth Scholarships.

Presently, there are 14 Bodyguards serving in the Southeast Region. Notably, this
year, several of our Bodyguards contributed to Harry Keifer's project, creating a
Bodyguard video for our President Louis Russell.

Some additional plans for 2025:

Attend more Highlands Games I haven’t been to.

Attend more Highland Dance, Piping and Drumming Competitions

Email the Southeast Region more often.

Recognize more members for their Leadership

Budget Reports

Respectfully Submitted
Mary Lane Henderson
Commissioner, SE Region



